
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Amended GR23
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From: Janet Stein [mailto:JanetStein@live.com] 
Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 12:43 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Amended GR23
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
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incident.

 

Dear Clerk, 

I support the proposed amended GR 23 because allowing more professional guardians on the
Certified Professional Guardian Board would increase Board expertise; and because making
meetings public will promote transparency and public confidence in the Board. Surely CPGs would
have more relevant experience than the current 6 Veterinarians on the board or 14 chiropractors.
We need advisors who can truly understand the difficulty of being guardians.

Thank you.  
 

Janet Stein
Janet Stein
Stein Guardianship Services LLC
3421 W 5th Ave
Spokane WA 99224
(509) 590-9805
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